



Liberty Solid Waste Customers, 


The City of Liberty is excited about our new partnership with Meridian Waste that 
began on August 1st.  We feel this is the most efficient way, now and the foreseeable 
future, for our small community to handle our solid waste collection.  We continue to 
stay in communication with Meridian Waste as we receive inquiries from the public 
regarding the trash service.  As with any change, there are always kinks that need to be 
worked out.  While some customers are experiencing some issues, others have seen 
an improvement with the service provided by the new change.  We appreciate the 
feedback from both sides as we look to resolve all concerns.


As a reminder, and to help ensure your trash is picked up, please make certain all 
waste materials are placed INSIDE the cart and that you are following instructions on 
cart placement in the graphic below.  Carts MUST be OFF the street and less than 
three (3) feet from the curb, and MUST be AT LEAST three (3) feet away from any 
standing object (this includes mailboxes, vehicles, buildings, and other waste 
containers).   


You can reach Meridian Waste at (864) 295-2115 or 
CustomerCareGreenvilleSC@MeridianWaste.com


You can reach City of Liberty Public Works Department at (864) 843-3177, Option 2.


Thank you for your patience and understanding as we continue to strive to provide the 
best service to our Liberty citizens and customers.  


For the love of Liberty,


Erica Romo Woods

Mayor
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